VOTE YES SB766

SEXUAL ABUSE PROTECTIVE ORDER
(SAPO)

SB766 IS A TECHNICAL FIX TO OREGON'S SEXUAL ABUSE PROTECTIVE
ORDER (SAPO). THE FIX WILL ADDRESS TWO CRITICAL ISSUES TO
PROMOTE SURVIVOR PRIVACY AND SAFETY.

. SB766 WILL REMOVE:

'I) THE CURRENT RISK OF RELEASING PERSONALLY IDENTIFYING
INFORMATION OF MINORS (DATE OF BIRTH), A PRIVACY ISSUE
AND VIOLATION OF FEDERAL LAW.

2) CURRENT PROCEDURES THAT MAY PUBLICLY RELEASE THE
SURVIVOR'S ASSAULT HISTORY WHEN SERVICE ON RESPONDENT
OF SEXUAL ABUSE PROTECTIVE ORDER IS COMPLETED BY AN
ALTERNATIVE METHOD.

. SAPOS ARE CRITICAL TO SURVIVORS WHO ARE NOT OTHERWISE
ELIGIBLE FOR AN ORDER OF PROTECTION, BUT WHO NEED ACCESS TO
SAFETY MEASURES.

SAPOS REMOVE BARRIERS TO PROTECTION AND ENSURE THAT
. VICTIMS OF SEXUAL VIOLENCE ARE PROVIDED THE SAFETY THEY NEED
IN THE AFTERMATH OF AN ASSAULT.
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